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State of Florida 

DOCUMENT NO. 04074-2019 
FPSC- COMMISSION CLERK 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

May 2, 2019 

Public Service Commission 
CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER • 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD 

T ALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-0-R-A-N-D-U-M-

Adam J. Teitzman, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

Samantha Cibula, Office of the General Counse;.J IYl.G­
Docket No. 20000533-PU 

Please file the attached materials in the docket file listed above. 

Thank you. 
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Ms. Mary Ann Helton 
Division of Appeals 
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Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Re: Notice of Rule Development, Rule No. 25-22.036 

Dear Ms. Helton: 

~ ~ 

The current issue of the Florida Administrative Weekly includes a Notice ofProposed 
Rule Development concerning rule 25-22.036, stating that the Public Service Commission 

intends to repeal subsection (3) of the rule. See 26 Fla. Admin. Weekly 1723-24 (April 14, 

2000). The notice states that if timely requested and not deemed unnecessary by the 
Commission, a rule development workshop will be held at 9:30a.m. on May 2. 

As you know, our client, Florida Power & Light Company (FP&L), challenged rule 25-

22.036(3) at the Division of Administrative Hearings. The rule challenge is now on appeal at the 
First District Court of Appeal. See Florida Power & Light Company v. Public Service 
Commission, Case No. 1D99-4552. All briefs have been filed in the case, and a request for oral 

argument is pending. 

Given the rule challenge and pending appellate proceedings, FP&L has a significant 

interest in rule 25-22.036(3) and in the staffs reasons for proposing its repeal. FP&L, through 

this letter, requests that the rule development workshop be held on May 2, 2000, so that issues 

relating to the proposed repeal can be discussed. 

Thank you for your attention to this request. We look forward to seeing you on May 2. 

cc: Matthew M. Childs, P.A. 

Mtami 

Gary L. Sasso 
Garth Yearick 

West Palm Beach Tallahassee Key West 

Sincerely, 

~~-~ 
Donna E. Blanton 

London Caracas Sao Paulo Rro de Janetro 




